
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
Important – Vessel Call Admissions (Barcelona – Valencia) 
 
 
Dear Customers, 
 
To avoid any inconvenience when picking up your containers, we remind you of the importance 
of verifying in advance that the corresponding vessel call has active admission at the terminal. 

 
You can easily check this through the following links: 
 
Barcelona 
Intranet de PORTIC Barcelona 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

https://app.portic.net/WebPortic2005/BuscarEscalasIntranet.do


 
 
 

 
 
 
Valencia 
Valenciaport 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
If a container is picked up and the vessel call is closed at the port, it will be necessary to process 
a document change, which incurs a cost of EUR 150 (TMO). 

 
Our goal is to help you avoid unnecessary expenses and procedures, so we appreciate your 
cooperation in following this process. Should you have any questions, we are at your disposal. 
 
 
Best regards, 
Hapag Lloyd 

https://www.valenciaportpcs.com/

